
 

 

The Microbiology & Molecular Diagnostics 

Department at Wisconsin Diagnostic Laboratories 

will be transitioning Epstein Barr Virus Nucleic 

Acid Amplified Test, Quantitative on plasma 

(EBVPLNAATQT) from Copies/mL and Log 

Copies/mL to International Units (IU)/mL and Log 

IU/mL.  

This transition will allow for more commutability of 

results across testing laboratories, and alignment 

with commercially available quality control 

materials. 

Copies/mL, Log copies/mL, IU/mL and Log IU/mL will be co-reported for a period of time to allow traceability 

for those patients undergoing monitoring, after which we will report only IU/mL and Log IU/mL.  

 

For questions or additional information, please contact: 

 

 Nathan Ledeboer, PhD., Medical Director, Microbiology and Molecular Diagnostics, 414-805-7556, 

nledeboe@mcw.edu 

 Blake Buchan, PhD., Associate Medical Director, Microbiology and Molecular Diagnostics, 414-805-

6988, bbuchan@mcw.edu 
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